                              Miami Springs Mu Alpha Theta
	Middlementary Math Bonanza

	Saturday, Nov. 20, 2010   8 am – 3 pm

	Miami Springs Senior High School

	751 Dove Avenue, Miami Springs


August 2010
Dear Math Enthusiast,

The Miami Springs High Mu Alpha Theta Math Honor Society invites you and your students to participate in the 2010 Middlementary Math Bonanza at Miami Springs Senior High.  This is a competition with tests for students in fourth through eighth grades (though younger students are welcome to participate in the fourth-grade division).  The contest will take place on Saturday, November 20, 2010, with both individual and 4-person team events in the five grade levels 4-8.  Tests have been thoroughly proofed and contain problems in a broad range of topics and difficulties to provide both confidence and challenges to students of all abilities.

Awards will be given to the top ten individuals in each division based on an Individual Test consisting of thirty free-response problems to be answered in 60 minutes.  
Awards will be given to the top five 4-person teams in each division based on the sum of their scores in 5 team tests.  The first team test is Mental Math, in which each team member will be asked to solve 5 problems in their head.  The 4 remaining team tests are collaborative topic-focused tests, in which the 4 team members will try to solve 10 problems in 15 minutes in the areas of Algebra, then Geometry, then Probability, then Potpourri.  
Awards will be given to the top five elementary schools overall based on the sum of the scores of their highest-scoring team in each division 4-5 and to the top five middle schools based on the sum of the scores of their highest-scoring team in each division 6-8.
The Poster Contest and Trivia Contest are open to any students wishing to participate.  Prizes will be awarded but the results will not be counted towards the overall rankings.

Schools may enter one poster. One student should be designated as Poster student, but additional students (up to four others) may assist.  Poster paper will be provided. Schools must bring their own colored pencils or markers.  No attachments may be added to poster (no tape, glue, glitter, glitter pens, etc.)  The poster theme will be found in the packet that you receive upon your arrival.  Students may work on the poster in the designated poster room from 10 am until 12:45 pm, at which time the posters must be turned in.(Students who are on team are free to leave for testing, and return to continue working on poster.)
The registration fee is $5 per student. Door prizes will be awarded.

New this year:   There will be two registration deadlines.

Early Bird Registration – Each school can register up to 5 students per grade level by Friday, Oct. 8.  This will give all schools the opportunity of entering at least one team per grade level.

Second Round Registration – Schools can register as many additional students as they wish until the maximum number of 400 participants has been reached.  By submitting the names of the additional students when you sign up for Early Bird Registration, you will be put on a priority list and will be contacted after

Oct. 11 to let you know if we have space available. No registrations will be accepted after Nov. 5.  
T shirts – Shirts can be pre-ordered for both students and adults for $10 each and will be available a in October so that students can wear them to the Bonanza if they wish to do so.   They are light blue and will feature the Middlementary Math Bonanza logo on the front.  For an additional cost of $25 set-up, we can have the name of your school printed on the back.  Or you can order the shirts and personalize them yourself, however you wish. Place your t-shirt order by Early Bird Registration October 8.  A few shirts will be available to purchase at the Bonanza but we may not have all sizes.

Photos – Please send us one or two group shots of your students and teachers to include in our slide show.  Email photos to LMWever@aol.com.
To register teams and students for this contest, go to http://teachers.dadeschools.net/akoski/middlementary.htm.

Checks should be made payable to MAO Booster, and mailed to MAO Booster, c/o Lisa Wever, 1251 Wren Avenue, Miami Springs, FL 33166.  (School mail is slow and not always dependable.  US mail is preferred.)  Seating is limited and this contest is open to all schools in the county, so we suggest you register at your earliest convenience. Last year the event was sold out.

Refreshments will be sold.  These will include breakfast items, sandwiches, beverages, and snacks.  Pizza will be available but must be pre-ordered at $10 per box (8 slices). Students may also bring their own lunch. If you want to add to your pizza order later on, please contact us by Friday, Nov. 12, at LMWever@aol.com .
Last year, parents wanted to buy pizza but we only had available the pizzas pre-ordered by the schools. We can provide information to include in the letter you send home to parents which explain lunch options and other details about the event.  (If parents want to order pizza through the teachers who are organizing the event at your school, you may make this option available to them.  We only want one pizza order per school.)

We look forward to seeing you!  If you have any questions about the competition, please feel free to email
Libby Manning at libbymanning@dadeschools.net or Sam Koski at skoski@dadeschools. net   or Lisa Wever at LMWever@aol.com .  

Sincerely,

Sam Koski

Libby Manning

Math teachers, Miami Springs Senior High                                         


